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Comment and Objection

from:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This is the second comment on this application based on the extra information provided and the fact that it is 

made clear that no extra parking space is sought and no large gates into the garden, which could allow 

parking in the garden, are being proposed.

However this corner is very prominent and the height of the new brick wall, choice of brick and mortar, and its 

design and bonding will be most important.

Re. HEIGHT: The height suggested 2.3m.(7`-8" ) is too high in this location and unless reduced to 2.0m. 

maximum we consider that this application should be refused.

Re: STRUCTURE;

The wall as shown is in a potentially dangerous position un-buttressed and on the boundary. Unless an 

Engineer is employed in its structural design wind damage could cause death to passing pedestrians (as has 

happened before in Camden). 

TREE: A tree is mentioned but not shown on the drawings.

The applicant needs to show that the foundations of the wall will not disturb the roots and kill the tree(s). 

The application is still inadequate and as proposed would detract from the Conservation Area.

PLEASE REFUSE
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